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The Platform Group AG publishes investment plan 2025 and considers bond increase

Düsseldorf, 10 December 2024.  The Platform Group AG (ISIN DE000A200QEFA1, “TPG”), a 
leading software company for platform solutions, continues to pursue its growth strategy in 2025. In 
2024, nine company acquisitions were made, eight of which have already been completed in a 
closing. The investment volume for company acquisitions in 2024 amounted to EUR 37 million. 
Further acquisitions are also planned for 2025 and an M&A pipeline has been created. The company 
is already in various pre-contractual discussions. In 2025, the company plans to implement an 
investment volume of at least EUR 30-40 million. To implement these transactions, the company 
has engaged Pareto Securities to examine a possible tap of the existing 2024 corporate bond (GSIN 
A383EW and ISIN NO0013256834).

 

Contact:

Investor Relations
Reinhard Hetkamp, CFO and Head of IR
ir@the-platform-group.com
Schloss Elbroich | Am Falder 4 | 40589 Düsseldorf | Germany
corporate.the-platform-group.com
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